
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Oakwood University President, Dr. Leslie N. Pollard, to Receive the Prestigious Dr. Dorothy C. Yancy 
Vanguard Award** at Wiley University

Huntsville, AL (June 3, 2024) – Oakwood University is delighted to announce that President, Dr. Leslie N. Pollard, will be 
honored with the esteemed Dr. Dorothy C. Yancy Vanguard Award. This accolade is presented by the Higher Education 
Leadership Foundation,  (H.E.L.F.) an organization founded to strengthen the leadership pipeline at Historically Black 
Colleges and Universities (HBCUs).

https://heleaders.org/

